
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       September 27, 1996 

 

 

 

Dr. Gary Aguilar, MD 

909 Hyde Street, # 530 

San Francisco, California 20530 

 

Dear Gary: 

 

I am writing in response to your September 18, 1996 letter regarding possible interviews of 

Parkland personnel by the Secret Service and the FBI.  

 

I reviewed the footnote you cite from Josiah Thompson’s book (footnote 14 on page 215 of 

Six Seconds in Dallas).  The footnote suggests that he did not know whether such reports 

exist.  He thereupon refers to the published Warren Commission testimony  of some 

witnesses (pages 1-152 of volume VI).  These pages, of course, contain the testimony of 28 

different Parkland employees who were deposed by the Warren Commission.  

 

The only individual agent report (relating to interviews by the Secret Service or FBI of 

Dallas medical personnel) of which I am aware is the written report of USSS Special Agent 

Elmer Moore, prepared on 12/12/63, which documents his 12/11/63 interviews of 10 

different Parkland personnel.  (I have enclosed a copy with this letter.)  

 

We have, of course, requested that agencies provide us with records that would include 

post-assassination interviews of the type you suggest. I am not now aware of any additional 

reports.  If you are aware of any documentation that would identify other agents who 

conducted interviews, and the dates of such interviews, I would very much appreciate 

receiving the specifics of these leads so that we can go to the agencies involved with 

documented requests for specific records.  
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We appreciate hearing from you on this matter, and look forward to receiving any further 

leads you may come across which will help us locate records in this area. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

Enclosure 

 

 


